

## MINUTES OF THE CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION Held December 20, 2000 For the purpose of reviewing the CAR Report

The meeting began at 9:15 p.m. It was held in the Conference Room of the Municipal Building.

PRESENT WERE: Council members Rodney M. Roberts, Alan Turnbull, Edward V.J. Putens, Thomas X. White and Mayor Judith F. Davis.

STAFF PRESENT WERE: Michael P. McLaughlin, City Manager and David E. Moran, Assistant to the City Manager

**Informational Items** 

Mr. White expressed concern about Starpower approaching Greenbriar. Mr. McLaughlin reported that Starpower would need franchise authority from the City.

Council discussed the letter to the Governor on the land acquisition and made several changes and suggestions.

Review of CAR Report

Next, Council reviewed the Council Action Requests (CAR) Report. Mr. McLaughlin explained the status of various CAR items.

Mr. Putens left at 9:45 p.m.

Council continued their review with Mr. McLaughlin providing updates.

The meeting ended at 10:50 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

David E. Moran

Assistant to the City Manager